

## NEWS

April 2018



The council are writing a new policy about how people can get Respite care. This is when someone has some time away from their carers so everyone gets a break. If you would like to have your say, please get in touch.



The council are writing a new policy about Direct Payments. This is how people get money to arrange their own care. If you would like to have your say, please get in touch.



The Partnership Board is going to invite some different people to a special meeting to answer questions. This might be people from hospitals or local councillors or service providers. If you can think of a question you want to ask someone please let us know.



There will be a Safeguarding day held in Northwich on the 8th June. It will be about staying safe and what to do if something happens. If you would like to be involved please get in touch for more details.



If you would like more information contact Ali McAvoy at the Peoples Choice Group. ali.peopleschoicegroup@gmail.com

www.peopleschoicegroup.co.uk